
 

 
State of North Carolina  |  Department of Transportation  |  Division Five Office 

2612 North Duke Street | CS # 17-27-03 | Durham, North Carolina 27704 

                                                                                                                                          919-220-4600 Telephone  |  919-560-3371 Fax 

 

March 9, 2016 

 

SUBJECT: ADDENDUM ONE FOR DE00160, R-2635C, On-Site Mitigation along NC 

540, Western Wake Freeway in Wake County, WBS Element: 35520.5.TA1 

MEMORANDUM TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

It has been brought to my attention that the contract time should be extended for the subject 

contract.  Please replace the Contract Time and Liquidated Damages on page 7 of the proposal 

with the following information: 

CONTRACT TIME AND LIQUIDATED DAMAGES: 
(7-1-95) (Rev. 12-18-07) 108 SP1 G10 A 

 

The date of availability for this contract is April 18, 1016. 

 

The completion date for this contract is June 17, 2016. 

 

Except where otherwise provided by the contract, observation periods required by the 

contract will not be a part of the work to be completed by the completion date and/or 

intermediate contract times stated in the contract.  The acceptable completion of the 

observation periods that extend beyond the final completion date shall be a part of the 

work covered by the performance and payment bonds. 

 

The liquidated damages for this contract are Five Hundred Dollars ($ 500.00) per 

calendar day. 

 

We are also requiring a MANDATORY Pre-Bid Conference for this project.  Please note the 

following information: 

PRE-BID CONFERENCE: 
 

A mandatory Pre-Bid Conference will be held at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, March 

16th, 2016 at the Durham Resident Engineer’s Office, 815 Stadium Drive, Durham 

N.C. 27704. We will discuss the scope of the project and give bidders the opportunity to 

ask any questions they may have. Attendance at the Pre-Bid Conference is required in 

order for your bid to be considered. 
   

Any changes made to the contract during the pre-bid conference will be documented and 

included in an addendum, which will be mailed or Faxed to all meeting attendees.  

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the proposal. 

If you wish to use Expedite Entry in helping you prepare your bids, please use the original EBS 

file.  There are no quantity changes associated with this addendum, therefore NO new bid sheets 

or amendment files are provided.  If you have any questions, feel free to call me at (919) 220-

4600. 



 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Kneis, PE 

Division Project Manager 

cc: D. Jernigan 

 A. Shapiro 

 J. Elliot 

 D. Pearson 

B. Sloan 

M. Biedell 
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